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3-D.          Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Emilio Salas,

I am writing to express my opposition to the inclusion of 3-D services in the 
Annual Re-Examination Services Contract. I believe that this item should not 
be included without proper research and consideration of other options for 
HCV program management companies.

While you may feel comfortable with Quadel Consulting and Training LLC, I 
and many other residents of Los Angeles County are concerned about 
overspending in this department. It is crucial that we explore all available 
options and choose the most cost-effective and efficient company to manage 
the HCV program.

I have researched some alternative HCV program management companies 
that may be worth considering, including Nan McKay AND ASSOCIATES, 
INC., AMA Consulting Group, and CGI consultant. These companies have a 
proven track record of successfully managing HCV programs and may offer 
more cost-effective solutions than Quadel Consulting and Training LLC.

I strongly urge you to take the time to research these companies and other 
potential options before making a decision on the Annual Re-Examination 
Services Contract. It is our responsibility to ensure that taxpayer dollars are 
being used efficiently and effectively, and I believe that a thorough review of 
all available options is necessary to make the best decision for the residents 
of Los Angeles County.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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